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We are sharing an important update following our March 14 communication about managing facility use during 
peak times.

As part of our commitment to Sport, People, and Community, we have been working hard to find solutions that 
support a safe and positive experience for everyone during our ongoing construction period.

We are now ready to take the next step in this process. Starting late summer, we will introduce a new parking 

system in partnership with Calgary Parking to help manage traffic flow and improve parking availability for all 
users. (Implementation date coming soon)

WHAT’S CHANGING:

 Weekdays (Monday–Friday): Arrivals between 4:00 AM and 4:00 PM will receive 2.5 hours of free parking, 
after which a standard rate of $8.00 per hour will apply, to a daily max of $24.00. 

 Arrivals after 4:00 PM until closing, will receive 2 hours of free parking, followed by the standard rate of $8.00 
per hour to a daily max of $24.00. 

 Weekends: All day on weekends 4:00 AM until close will be 2 hours of free parking followed by the standard 
rate of $8.00 per hour to a daily max of $24.00. 

 High Impact Events: �is process will also be in place during high impact events. We will ask event participants 
and spectators to take transit, carpool or use the Indigo Parking Lot at the Elbow River Casino during these 
times. 

 Return Visits: Guests may receive additional free parking if at least 4 hours have passed since their last 
session.

WHAT TO EXPECT:.

 Free parking will be monitored automatically via a camera system, guests staying less than the allotted free 
time do not need to do anything.

 Guests will only be required to purchase additional time prior to exiting the parking lot. Additional time can be 
purchased using the Calgary Parking app, or at one of the parking kiosks, which will be located at the north 
entrance. 

 Our parking attendants will continue to be on site to maintain a safe and clean environment.

We understand this represents a significant change. Please know that we have taken these steps to better 
manage our limited parking space while maintaining fair and efficient access for everyone using MNP Centre. We’ll 
share the confirmed implementation date as soon as it’s available.

We continue to encourage our community to carpool, use Calgary Transit, cycle, or walk whenever possible to 
help ease congestion and support sustainability.

�ank you for your understanding, flexibility, and continued support.

MNP Community & Sport Centre Team


